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Upcoming meeting: Trace Fossils   
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Welcome back in 2022!  Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 
12th, at 7PM Central time at the Boonesville Auditorium in the Ellison Miles Building 
(Bldg H) at Brookhaven Campus of Dallas College (3939 Valley View Lane, Farmers 
Branch).  Same place as before COVID, just the names have changed a little. The 
college requires masks on campus.  If you are feeling under the weather, you can 
also join us virtually over Zoom.  
 
Bo Henk, adjunct professor at Texas Christian University, will speak on  ñAn Introduc-
tion to Ichnology: What your parents failed to tell you about trace fossils.ò Bo Henk 
has been a hydrocarbon exploration geologist since he graduated with a MS degree 
in Geology from TCU in 1981.  He has worked on conventional reservoirs in the US 
and international areas, including seven years in Indonesia.  Beginning in 1997 he 
spent three years working on trace fossils in the research division of Arco, including a 
year in Edmonton with George Pemberton, one of the giants of ichnology.  Since 
2000 he has worked on shale exploration in the US with Matador and Pioneer.  Bo 
enjoys getting out in the field, especially on the Woodbine outcrop of north central 
Texas.  He is an adjunct professor at TCU and with Dr. Richard Denne is supervising 
three MS students on the Woodbine and Austin Chalk. 
 
You can join our Zoom meeting by clicking on this link: https://us06web.zoom.us/
j/83968923306 or start the Zoom app and enter the Meeting ID of 839 6892 

3306.  You will then need to enter the 
Passcode: 265509.  Please mute your audio 
until you are ready to speak, especially during 
the presentation.  This is more important than 
before, as we will have attendees in the audi-
torium and online.  Post questions in the chat 
box, starting with the uppercase óQUESTIONô 
so they are easy to spot.  We hope to see you 
there, either in-person or online. 
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